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Call for public input— the draft CNMI Comprehensive Integrated Solid Waste Management 

Plan is here! 

The draft of the plan that will chart a sustainable path forward for management of the CNMI’s solid 

waste is here and available for public review. The CNMI Comprehensive Integrated Solid Waste 

Management Plan, or CISWMP, covers the development, operations, and maintenance of compliant 

landfilling, recycling, and composting facilities for Saipan, Tinian, Rota, and the Northern Islands. It 

includes supporting activities such as education and outreach, conservation, and more.  

View the plan, be part of the CISWMP development process, and provide any suggestions, 

comments, or concerns regarding the plan by visiting the CISWMP Info Hub, found at 

https://www.opd.gov.mp/ciswmp. The public comment period is open until December 4, 2023, 

4:30pm ChST. 

Together, we can preserve our Commonwealth’s beauty and precious resources for future 

generations through effective, sustainable solid waste management.  

Join our CISWMP Updates mailing list and get announcements on upcoming public hearings on the 

CISWMP by sending an email to planning@opd.gov.mp.  

Follow the CNMI Office of Planning and Development on Facebook at 

https://www.facebook.com/cnmiopd670, Instagram @cnmiopd, and on LinkedIn at 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/cnmi-office-of-planning-and-development.  
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